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To: Senate State Affairs
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Dear Senators,

I am in support of SB 107. We need accountability and transparency for government
spending and one of the best ways to do that is the Sunset commission. Anybody
who hinders their work should be prosecuted because they are actively hiding
government spending from the public and fighting against accountability. I, and many
others are tired of the people we elected spending our money without accountability.

Please support this bill with a yes vote.

Irene Quednow
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